
           Christmas 2019 in Nursery 

Just a reminder of what is happening during December.  

Bedtime Stories Event will take place in the Nursery on Wednesday 4th December from 5pm to 6pm. 

Nursery Christmas Concerts will be held in the Nursery at 10.45am on Monday 9th Dec and 2.30pm 

on Tuesday 10th December. You will only need to come and see one performance, although you are 

welcome to come to both if you would like! If your child is not normally in at these times they are 

welcome to join us, just let Mrs Bennett or Mrs Pratt know. If you are bringing your child in for the 

concert please ensure that they are brought into Nursery approximately 20 mins prior to the start 

time.   

Two adults per child is the maximum number we will be able to accommodate each day.  Adults should 

wait at the Nursery door just before the beginning of the concert. The concert will last for 

approximately 20 minutes, and the children will be singing you some songs they have learned about 

Christmas.  

Parent’s Christmas craft workshop on Tuesday 17th December. This will be held in the Nursery at 

8.30am. One of our activities will be icing biscuits so if you would like to bring a sandwich bag or small 

container with you that would be very much appreciated. Older siblings may join the Breakfast Club in 

the hall and be taken to their classrooms from there. 

School Christmas lunch will be held on Wednesday 18th December and the Nursery children will be 

joining with Reception to eat in the hall. The cost of the lunch is £4 payable in advance. Children who 

are in Nursery all day will automatically be booked in for lunch. If your child attends for a half day  

or is not normally in on a Wednesday and you would like them to be at the lunch please place your 

money in an envelope with the child’s name on the front and hand it to a member of Nursery staff no 

later than Wednesday 11th December. 

Christmas Jumper Day will also be Wednesday 18th December. (No donation required) 

Nursery Christmas Parties will be held on Thursday 19th December. There will be one party in the 

morning and one in the afternoon. We will send you an invite for either the morning or afternoon 

party. There will be no all day sessions and no lunches on this day.  

The children will be playing party games and having party food. They are welcome to come in party 

clothes, although they may still want to play outside so please don’t send them in anything too posh! 

We will put out a party food list nearer the time so that you can choose what food you would like to 

bring for the children to share. 

The last day of term will be Friday 20th December. The school will close at 1.30pm and so there will 

be no afternoon Nursery session on that day. If your child is normally in for a full day on a Friday 

they can be collected at either 11.30am or 1.20pm.  

 

If you have any questions about any of the activities please speak to a member of staff. 

Thank you.        


